Trusts and Grants Update — Autumn 2022

The Hugh Fraser Foundation has awarded Seamab a grant of £4,000 towards our children taking
part in Epic Adventures. £1,100 of this grant has been used to purchase new scooters for the
children with the remainder being used to purchase Parkour sessions for our children to enjoy as
part of their Epic Adventures.

We are very grateful to the Trustees of Dr Guthrie’s Association in awarding Seamab a grant of
£1,104 which was granted to allow us to use in any way that met the needs of the organisation. As a
result of their generous grant, we were able to purchase a sewing machine that the children can use
whilst at school.

“Thank you for our new sewing machine which | have been using a lot since it arrived. | have had
an exciting afternoon making a new pillowcase for my bed in my favourite colour red with Pikachu
and | made a smart new cushion for my living room, I’ve had so much fun and I am looking
forward to making more things”

(MS — Residential Child)

The Kilpatrick Fraser Charitable Trust and the Skipton Charitable Foundation have awarded Seamab
grants of £2,085 and £2,780 respectively to allow us to purchase new mountain bikes for the
children to take part in Epic Adventures during the new school term. All of the bikes purchased have
been chosen by the children to best suit their needs.

We have been awarded a grant of £2,853 from Education Scotland — Food for Thought Programme
which will be a welcome addition to the school curriculum going forward. This will give the children
the opportunity to plant and grow their own produce once we have purchased the poly-tunnel as
part of the grant award. Thanks to Fiona Groves for all her input in preparing the application.



Donation - Mr Denis Coyne

We were delighted to receive a donation of £218 during this period from Mr Coyne who held a
platinum jubilee street party in aid of Seamab. As a result of this generosity, we were able to
purchase new tents for our children to use on their camping excursions.

The Lethendy Charitable Trust have very kindly awarded Seamab a further grant of £2,000 towards
our Epic Adventures Programme. We are so grateful to have the continued support of the Trustees
who have supported many of our projects over some time.



